
Our prayers are answered!!!!  Our  volunteers 
are busy restocking pantry shelves.  Thank you 
to all the members of our community who 
donated to the pantry.  Thank you to the Dollar 
General for organizing an in-store food drive 
and thank you to the VFW for collecting food 
for the pantry at Post events.  We are truly 
blessed to be part of such a great community.   

Thank you and God Bless each of you! 

Mike Hogan 

CCEA President 

P.S. We will soon announce new places and 
times for donations drop offs 

 
 

 



 



 


